
  

Important Safety Notice 
  

Product Recall 

 
Honor Japanese Pickled Radish 250g 

 

 
 
Interlink Direct Ltd is recalling a batch of the above product because it contains 
the additive Tartrazine (E102) which is not authorised in Europe in such 
products. 
 
The product was on sale in our stores between June 2024 and August 2024. 
The affected batch is marked with the best before date 03/12/2024. One of the 
following product codes will be printed on the price ticket and on your receipt – 
713852, 718937, 718988, 734637. No other products or batches are affected 
by this recall. 
  
If you purchased the product, please stop using it immediately and return to 
any TK Maxx or Homesense store for a full refund.  
  
For further enquiries, please contact our Customer Service team on: 
  

• UK – 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 
 
Ref: PRHJPR (UK) / Display until: 7 November 2024 


